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12 March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 24 March 2020 
 
I am pleased to invite you to the Year 8 Parents’ Evening, on Tuesday 24 March 2020, from 5.00-
7.30pm.  This will take place in the main school hall. 
  
You will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s form tutor and subject teachers. Ms Biddiss 
(HOY 8) and Mrs Ryan (SENCo) will also be available during the evening, for drop in appointments.  
 
Your child will be given a hard copy of the attached appointment sheet this week. At this point, your 
child should begin to make appointments with the teachers you would like to see. Appointments will 
last five minutes each.  
 
Some staff will be very busy on the evening, as they teach large numbers of this year group.  If you 
are unable to make an appointment with a particular member of staff, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s tutor to seek out further information.  Tutors can be contacted using the following emails: 
 
8A (Mr M Yarwood): myarwood@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 
8B (Mrs Bhushan): abhushan@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 
8C (Mr M Reskalla): mreskalla@maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms C Biddiss 
Head of Year 8 
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